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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

S4-S6 Comment Reports on Parents Portal 

 

The S4-S6 comment reports will be issued on 02 October. These reports can only be viewed using our 

Parents Portal system, we will not be issuing hard copies. If you have not already activated your account you 

can do so here. For more information on how Parents Portal works please see the school website here. When 

signing up and linking your child, the details you input must match the information on the school records. 

 

If you have any issues linking your child please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

School Office 

 

https://parentsportal.scot/home/
https://www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk/parent-info/parentsportal/
mailto:breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk

